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20th May 2025 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

Phonics Party – Friday 6th June  
 
On Friday 6th June, Year 1 will be having a phonics party! Children can come in to school dressed as 
an alien, but they must be wearing an alien / nonsense word for other children to decode and read. 
See examples below: 
 

KEAM (MAKE)  NURT (TURN) 
 
Alternatively, children can come dressed as Fred the Frog wearing a real word.  
 
Children are allowed to bring in one snack for the phonics party but please do not send in any fizzy 
pop or items containing nuts. We are a nut free school.  
 
Should you have any questions please feel free to call the school office on 0121 716 0444 or email 
enquiry@colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Miss Kent     Miss Wood 
Year 1 Class Teacher    Year 1 Class Teacher  
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